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From: . Nogare & Martha Strother Z -
Sent: Friday, 10 May 2019 3:33 PM
To: Electoral Boundaries Review Mailbox
Subject: Proposed changes to the Butler electorate
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Good afternoon,

We live Yanchep which is in the Butler electoral district. Apparently the Butler electorate has grown and the
Electoral Commission wants to redistribute the residents.

One of the proposals is to move Yanchep and Two Rocks to the Moore district, where the electoral office is in
Dongara, over 300km north of Yanchep. Moore is a rural electoral district stretching from Kalbarri in the north to
Guilderton in the south (but excluding the city of Geraldton). Moore covers nearly 72,000 square km yet has just
under 25,000 electors. The demographic of the district is listed as ‘Agricultural’.

We would like to voice our disapproval of this idea. We live in the Perth metropolitan area, and we are only 20km
north of the Butler electoral office in Ocean Keys Shopping Centre. We object to being moved to a rural electorate
whose needs will differ markedly to those of a metropolitan area. Additionally there is the possibility that changing
our classification to rural from metropolitan may have a detrimental effect on property prices in our area.

We would appreciate you taking our concerns into account when redrawing the districts.

Kind regards
Leon Dalle-Nogare and Martha Strother
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